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4th June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

   Randlay Primary School and Nursery 
Summer Fayre 

 
We’re excited to share that Randlay Primary School and Nursery will be hosting our first Summer 
Fayre on Wednesday, 18th June, from 3:30pm to 5:00pm. This exciting event aims to raise funds 
to support our school and promises to be a delightful afternoon for all. 
. 
Building on the fantastic success of last year’s Christmas Fayre, which brought together our children, 
their families, and the local community, we’re eager to recreate that joyful atmosphere. The Summer 
Fayre will feature a variety of activities and stalls, offering fun and entertainment for everyone. 
 
We warmly invite you to join us in making this event a memorable one. Your participation and support 
are invaluable in helping us enhance the educational experiences for your children. 

 
On Friday, 13th June, we're inviting all children to take part in a non-uniform day. Children can come 

dressed in their favourite clothes and bring in specific donations to help make the event a success. 

 

Each class has been assigned a particular donation theme: 

 

• EYFS (Nursery, B2, B12): Please bring in a few coins. These will be used for a fun game where 

participants can win the collected coins—some might win a little, others a lot! 

 

• Key Stage 1 (B8, B9, B11): Kindly donate items suitable for our tombola stall. These can include 

small toys, stationery, or other fun prizes. 

 

• Key Stage 2 (B3, B4, B5, B6, B7, B10): We're requesting donations of sweets for our sweet 

tombola. Individually wrapped treats are ideal. 

 

Your contributions are invaluable and will play a significant role in the success of our Summer Fayre.  

 

Please give all donations to your child’s class teacher on the morning of Friday 13th June. 

 



 

     
                    

 

Payments 

We will only be able to accept cash on the day, and we recommend bringing the correct change. 

Prices will vary, so having a mix of coins would be helpful – most items will be 20p, 50p, £1.00. 

We are very excited for our upcoming Summer Fayre and hope you can join us to celebrate. If you 
have any questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 01952 386986 
or via email at a2172@taw.org.uk. 
 
To ensure everyone’s safety and enjoyment, please note that all children attending the 
Summer Fayre must be accompanied by an adult throughout the event. 
 
Thank you for your continued support—we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 

Lynda Stolic 
Headteacher  
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